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Delaware Central PS is experiencing enrolment pressure due

to continued housing development in the Komoka-Kilworth

portion of its attendance area.

An attendance area review is planned in order to

accommodate students from Komoka-Kilworth at Parkview

PS. Public consultation is planned to occur through the

winter.

Interim accommodation measures have also been put into

place to temporarily accommodate students while the

attendance area review is undertaken.

Background



Enrolment Cap at Delaware Central PS

Effective January 1, 2024, new families moving in or having
yet to begin school in the Komoka-Kilworth portion of the
current attendance area have been designated to attend
Parkview PS.

This does not impact students from First Nations
communities as Delaware Central PS offers Indigenous
programming to students that is not available at Parkview
PS.

Capped area



Attendance Area Review

Delaware Central PS

Separate from the enrolment cap, this review seeks to
permanently accommodate all students residing in
Komoka-Kilworth at Parkview PS.

This would further relieve enrolment pressure at Delaware
Central PS.

Parkview PS

Utilization at Parkview PS would increase, bolstering
TVDSB’s future business case to the Ministry of Education
for a permanent addition.

Parkview PS is located on a larger site with full municipal
services available.



Thank You
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